
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

What’s Fun in 
Grade One! 

Upcoming Events  

What’s New This Week? 
Math: Students will be working on subtraction 

strategies for facts within 10. We will also 

revisit/review strategies for addition for facts within 

10, and problem solving.   

Content: We are kicking off our unit on Benjamin 

Franklin. Students will learn about how he was 

influenced, character traits to describe him, and his 

contributions to our world.   

Writing: Students are working very hard to publish 

their small moment narrative stories for our Author’s 

Celebration this Friday! Don’t forget to come by to 

see all the amazing stories we have to share  

Reading: We have spent a lot of time on fiction text 

during the first quarter. Our second quarter will 

mainly focus on non-fiction text. Students will be 

learning all about the features in non-fiction text that 

we can use to help find information when we are 

reading (table of contents, glossary, heading, etc.) 

Phonics: This week we are focusing on three letter 

blends (str-, scr-, spr-, squ-, spl-). We will practice 

reading and writing words with this spelling pattern.  

October 12th: Early Release (dismissal will start 2 
hours earlier) 

October 13th: Author’s share celebration (more 
details to follow) 

October 16th-20th: Conference week (early dismissal 
all week) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Information 

Email: sarah.burke@cobbk12.org 

Phone: 678-842-6944      

Blog: http://kingsprings.typepad.com/heller/ 

 

***Reminders*** 

 Please check your child’s GREEN 
TAKE HOME FOLDER daily and 
return it each morning.  

  The bell rings at 7:50 am. 
Students that are not in the 
classroom when the bell rings 
will be marked tardy.  

News and Announcements 
Snack: We do have a working snack time in 
class daily. If you choose, please send in a 
healthy snack for your child. NO JUICE or 
CANDY, please  
 

Homework: Please make sure to sign 
your child’s homework menu before 
returning it to school on Friday in your 
child’s take home folder.   
 
Classroom environment: Our classroom 
tends to be on the colder side. I keep it on the 
warmest setting allowed and it is still pretty 
chilly. You might want to consider sending a 
sweater or light jacket for your child to wear 
in the classroom.  
 
Support the Pride: The deadline has been 
extended two weeks! Be sure to donate 
now to help us reach our goal! 
http://www.kingspringsfoundation.org/s
upport-the-pride.html  
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